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This Week 

The children have been learning about friendship and being kind.  They have also been 

learning about people who help us. 

 

Some of the activities include: creating square patterns on Police cars, reading non-

fiction books about people who help us, creating a friendship chain, sorting recyclable 

materials and painting the rainbow fish. 

 

The focus story has been ‘The Rainbow Fish’. 

 

The 3-4 year old children walked to the postbox to post some letters.  We also 

discussed road safety. 

 

The children have also been practicing using scissors to cut different shaped lines.   

 

In Forest School, the children have been using a pyrography pen to make decorations.  

The 2 year olds have been making scarecrows in Forest School. 

 

The children enjoyed the visit from Lancashire Hawks and Owls last week.  Photographs 

are displayed on the Key Person Group boards. 

 

OFSTED Letter 

A copy of the letter has been sent out to parents.  A copy is also available on the school 

website.  We are extremely pleased with the letter and I would like to thank all staff, 

governors, parents and children for all their hard work and support.  Ightenhill Nursery 

School is a nursery for everyone to be proud of.  ‘Children are delightful’ demonstrates 

how impressed the inspector was with the children.  They are a credit to our nursery.  

 

WOW Books 

Can you tell someone about the story of The Rainbow Fish?  Please also let us know 

what you have been doing at home. 

 

Wonderful Word of the Week 

This week the Wonderful Word of the Week was friendship. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to the Ladybirds who had the highest attendance with a fantastic 99% 
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Dates For Your Diary 

Wednesday 4th December – Christmas Craft Day.  Parents/ Carers/ Family members 

are invited to come and help the children make a variety of Christmas crafts.  

Time – start of nursery session. 

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day – the children can come to nursery 

wearing a Christmas jumper/ top. 

 

Tuesday 18th December – Christmas Sing – Along.  Instead of a performance, children 

will be dressing up and sitting with parents/ carers/ family members for a Christmas 

Sing-Along.  They will have the opportunity to dance and perform if they want to.  

Morning Session – 11am     Afternoon Session – 2.30pm 

 

Forest School Sessions 

Please ensure that children are suitably dressed for the weather. E.g. a thick jumper/ 

cardigan, thick trousers/ tights, hat, scarf, gloves and extra socks for wellies.  Thank 

you 

 

School Photographs 

Please return completed order forms and payments to the nursery school office by 

Monday 26th November 2018.  You can also order photos online. 

 

Library Books 

Library books will be changed at the end of the session.   

Monday Ducklings 

Tuesday Ladybirds 

Wednesday Butterflies 

Thursday Caterpillars  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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